
 

 

9th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Forest Crew 
 
I am writing to let you know that Mr McManus will sadly be leaving Oswald Road on Friday 12th 

January. Whilst this will be a great loss for the school as a whole, Mr McManus’ departure will 

have the biggest impact on Year 3. 

 

Mr McManus has been a valuable part of our eco-team and has been fantastic in leading on the 

organisation of Forest Crew. Unfortunately his departure means that we will no longer have the 

capacity to run Forest Crew for Year 3. We understand that this will be disappointing for the 

children, particularly for the two classes that had not yet started their sessions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


